Friday 27th November 2020
Dear Parents
This week’s spellings are a combination of polysyllabic words and common exception words.  In class we have been talking  about ‘having a go’ at our spellings and using our strategies such as: counting the syllables, sounding out and whether it looks right.  We ask the children to have a go before asking for help.  Please try to do this with the spellings at home. Polysyllabic words are words with more than 2 syllables.
forget
thundering
children
everybody
pretty

Choose out of these ideas:
Rainbow spelling
Colours for tricky parts
Make a wordsearch
Design a poster with pictures
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